## **PUBLIC NOTICE - Call for Proposals**

The Foothills Lodge Planning and Repurposing Committee has now been commissioned by the Alberta Minister of Seniors and Housing. Mountain View Seniors' Housing (MVSH) has been requested to Chair and manage this Committee.

The Committee will be comprised of 7 Voting members (2 Voting members from MVSH, 1 Voting member appointed by the Town of Sundre and 4 Voting members from the Town of Sundre Community to be jointly appointed by MVSH and the Town of Sundre).

This is a call for proposals for the repurposing of Foothills Lodge. If interested in submitting a proposal for review by the Committee please send this to the Foothills Lodge Planning and Repurposing Committee Chair, c/o Sam Smalldon, CAO MVSH at sam.smalldon@mvsh.ca before November 25, 2016.

The Committee will review proposals for the repurposing of Foothills Lodge. The work of the Committee will involve several meetings between the end of November 2016 and mid February 2017.

It is expected the work of the Committee will conclude with a recommendation of the Committee to be forwarded to the Alberta Minister of Seniors and Housing by end of March 2017.

If you have any questions please contact Sam Smalldon by phone at 403-556-2957 or by email. Terms of Reference for this Committee is available on our website:

